
I pray with you “that the grace that is reaching more and more 

people may cause thanksgiving to overflow to the glory of God”  

THANK-YOU for your own generosity and love  
 

… and Thanks a Million Lord! 
 

Guy Bridgewater,  Vicar of St Mary’s 

Our million pounds target is based on an estimate of the  

combined cost of work on Church and Church Centre, and is 

subject to review at this early stage 
 

Full development plans and costings for both building updates 

are currently being drawn up, with more details to be published 

later in 2017 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The essential work on our church roof has begun and is costing 

an estimated £270k, for which we have so far raised £136k.   

We are of course keen to raise the remainder as soon as  

possible, so that loans can be repaid and we can move on to 

the rest of this exciting project ... 

“ … so that the grace that is  

reaching more and more people  

may cause thanksgiving to overflow 

to the glory of God”  

- St. Paul writing to the Corinthians 

Which is what Thanks a Million! is all about : 
 

Giving thanks for a million blessings in our own lives 

and raising a million pounds, to let His blessing flow  

in Horsham for generations to come... 

God has blessed our church family in very many ways 

both individually and corporately, and like me, I expect 

you sense so much to thank Him for – so much hope 

and joy that we long to share with others in our town 

 

I just can’t thank you enough 

… it’s a phrase often on our lips,  

and for myself it is also a powerful 

feeling in my heart when I think  

about  St. Mary’s Horsham  

(writes Guy Bridgewater) 



A Church Building in better shape for 

21st Century Horsham 

 with stonework sound & roof repaired, 

free from leaks and draughts 

 with greater flexible space, creating  

an attractive new social area in the  

South West corner – for refreshments 

and buggies, meetings and displays 

 with multi-media communication (visuals 

and wifi) available whenever we need 

 

The ‘Thanks a Million’ Vision 

At St. Mary’s we want to see : 

A Church Centre that is a more attractive  

community hub for our growing town 

 with a more welcoming entrance onto the Causeway 

 with a relaxed café area & bookstall 

 with updated meeting rooms, kitchen, toilets & storage 

 with our wonderful St. Mary’s Preschool now on site 

 with a facility & venue that is welcoming to Horsham of all ages 

 Pray and Ponder what your own contribution to this special 

fundraising campaign might be 

 Return the Thanks a Million pledge form 

 Either in the Collection Plate  

on Sunday 7th May, our “Thanks a Million Gift Day” 

 Or to the Church Office  

in the 50 days between Easter and Pentecost (4th June) 

St. Mary’s Gift Day is on Sunday 7th May 

with a target of raising £50k in 50 days ourselves  

Helping the ‘Thanks a Million’ Vision  

become a Reality 

What can you and I do? 


